






July 2, 2015


SENT VIA ABC LMI AND E-MAIL
Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:	Cascade Natural Gas Company (Advice No. CNG/W15-06-01), 
Request for Rate Increase
Docket UG-151309

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and 10 copies of the Notice of Appearance on behalf of The Energy Project, and the Certificate of Service.

Sincerely,



Brad M. Purdy
Attorney at Law
208-384-1299
bmpurdy@hotmail.com
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